
From: Chambers - Ross J  
Sent: Wednesday, 6 December 2017 10:50 AM 
To: 'Bill Chesterman' 
Cc: Sophie Ismail 
Subject: RE: family Friendly Working Arrangements - request for video link Melbourne Mr K Hoang  

 
Dear Mr Chesterman, 
 
I refer to your correspondence dated 5 December and advise that the Deputy President has 
accommodated your request for Mr K Hoang to give evidence by video link from Melbourne on 14 
December 2017. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Danielle Mezzatesta 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4639 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 

chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 
From: Bill Chesterman [mailto:bchesterman@vacc.com.au]  
Sent: Tuesday, 5 December 2017 3:42 PM 
To: Chambers - Gooley DP 
Cc: Sophie Ismail; AMOD 
Subject: family Friendly Working Arrangements - request for video link Melbourne Mr K Hoang  

 
Deas Associate 
 
Please find attached a letter to Deputy President Gooley seeking a change of location to Melbourne 
for the VACC expert witness, Mr K Hoang. 
 
Regards  
 
Bill  
 
Bill Chesterman 
Industrial Relations Manager  
Industrial Relations Department 
 

VACC 
Level 7 | 464 St Kilda Road | Melbourne Vic 3004 
P: 03 9829 1122 | F: 03 9866 1168 | W: vacc.com.au 
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